Ysgol Gynradd Ty-Du Rogerstone Primary School

Ebenezer Drive Newport NP10 9YX

Tel: 01633 831610 Pennaeth/Headteacher: Mr. S Rayer

February 21st 2024



Dear Parents/Carers,

Y3AW

I am writing to let you know that Mrs Wilson will be leaving us at the end of this term. She is taking up an opportunity in another school.

Mrs Wilson has worked at Rogerstone for many years and has had a huge impact on the children she has taught. She has also been a very valued and influential member of the school team, working hard with staff, children and parents to provide the best possible education for the children.

She will be sadly missed and we wish her all the very best in her new venture. My thanks go to Mrs Wilson for all her hard work and commitment.

Miss Parsons, who is currently working in the school and has worked with other classes in the past will take over from Mrs Wilson for the summer term.

You will have the chance to meet Miss Parsons when Y3AW open their doors for parents to come and see their classroom on Thursday 21st March at 2.45pm.

Kind regards,

Steve Rayer Headteacher